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Parents hold up traffic

Protesting parents help 250 cars yesterday because of a decision to widen the Pacific Highway outside a school.
They held up the cars while they escorted their children across the road in single file after school. 
The Department of Main Roads proposes to widen the highway from two lanes to four lanes outside the infants and primary school at Lake Munmorah on the Central Coast.
Dangerous
The president of the Parents and Citizens, Mrs, Kay Moss, said the proposed widening would be dangerous to the school’s 150 pupils. 
“The school is on the western side of the highway and most of the kids live on the eastern side.” Mrs Moss said. 
“We’ve asked the department to build an underpass or overpass to get the children across the highway safely but it seems nothing is to be done.”
Contact: Mrs Kay Moss, Phone xxxx xxx xxx    Email: xxx@xxxx.xxx





Footnote: About a year after this release was written, the Transport Minister agreed to build an overpass over the highway.

